

9/21/2017 PACRAT Board Meeting

Present: Andy Hobart ,Virginia Collison, Sylvia Kerns Amanda Moran, Sandra Volk,
Geoff Mihalko, Mark Conan, Greg Dilger, Bob Lawrence, Peter Dodd, Dan Lane

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm

8/23 Minutes were approved.

Treasurer's report: Virginia gave the treasurers report. Report Approved.

Racing Schedule: Greg presented the proposed race season schedule, discussion followed. The board approved Greg's recommendation.

Sponsorship updates: Andy and Sandra presented updates to potential PACRAT sponsorship.

Party Topics: Sylvia confirmed we will have four after race parties, we are waiting to hear from Meadows about hosting the RAT ATTACK

SNOWVANA: Discussion about advertising and booth presentation. Peter will get pricing on advertising feather flags. Discussion about using the square system to collect racer fees at shows. Slideshow will be put together by Bob from photos. Amanda will get booth numbers.

Ski Fever: Andy and Amada talked about continuing to encourage attending ski shows, volunteers needed.

PACRAT 101: Amanda proposed Hillcrest as a venue on November 15.

Bib Handout: Early December no date or venue yet.

Rich Tichy thank you: Greg talked about thanking Rich for all his volunteer work with the board and as a way of thanking suggested buying Rich a new drill. Sylvia made a motion to by Rich a new drill for \$267.00. Motion passed unanimously.

Registration requiring Racers to members of NWSCC: Discussion occurred but nothing new was proposed.

Purchasing /maintaining race equipment: items discussed included CO2 tank (Bob Lawrence), start posts, Armbands, drill bits and drill motors –tabled without proposal.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:10pm.